Final Minutes
Frederick County Electoral Board
Democratic Presidential Primary Election Canvass
March 4, 2020

The Frederick County Electoral Board met on Wednesday March 4, to begin the Democratic
Presential Primary Election Canvas. The meeting was called to order at twelve o’clock noon
by the Chairman Marie Straub for the purpose of ascertaining results and to begin the
Provisional Ballot Hearing.

Those in attendance were Marie Straub, Chairman, Craig Lambert, Vice-Chairman, Tom Reed,
Secretary and Rich Venskoske, Registrar. There was no guest attending.

The number two (2) envelopes were opened with Board review of the Statement of Results.
The tapes and individual reports were reviewed and confirmed or corrected.

Following a brief recess, the Secretary moved for a closed Executive Session to review the
Provisional Ballots. On a second by the Vice-Chairman the motion passed unanimously. There
were nine (9) Provisional Ballots for consideration from seven (7) precincts.

From review of the Provisional Ballots — six were approved with one requiring ID verification.
Three were disqualified as not registered in the county. A request was made to the individual
to provide the ID, and noted if provided today the Board agreed to reopen the hearing. The
ID was provided and six (6) Provisional Ballots were accepted and counted. The Board came
out of Executive Session and completed as much of the Canvas as could be done today.

A meeting was scheduled for March 9, 2020 at 4:30 to complete the Canvas, sign Abstracts,
and all paperwork required by the state.

On motion from the Vice-Chairman and seconded by the Secretary the March 3" election
eetlng adjourned at 3:30 pm.
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